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Mrs. MacMurray,
Secretary to the Principal 
McGill University 
Montreal, P. Q,.

Dear Mrs. MacMurray:

Dr. Douglas told me to send you a memo concerning 
the Federation, as he has agreed to write a very 
short message of welcome for us. Enclosed is a 
little memo.

He told me to get in touch with you some time before 
the fifteenth of the month and that you would be 
able to forward such a message to him for him to 
sign. You know the sort of thing that usually goes 
with these affairs. Thanking you very much, I am

Yours sincerely

John H. McDonald, 
President


